
From: Joe Cafarella <joe@msbabs.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 11:13 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: Fwd: Solid wall on rooftop play area of new addition 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Letter of support from the neighbor to our left below. 
(Throckmorton)  
 
Thanks  
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Joe Cafarella <joe@msbabs.com> 

Date: Thu, Dec 19, 2019 at 7:58 AM 

Subject: Re: Solid wall on rooftop play area of new addition 

To: Sally Valentine <sallysweetwater0@gmail.com> 

 

 

Thanks for sending Sally!  

 

Joe Cafarella  

 

> On Dec 18, 2019, at 11:31 PM, Sally Valentine <sallysweetwater0@gmail.com> wrote: 

>  

>  

> Hi Joe, just wanted you to know how much Ray and I appreciate all the hard work you’ve put 

into making the new addition attractive AND safe for the children. Initially I was unsure how the 

rooftop play area was actually going to look, but when we got home from vacation on Sunday I 

was really happy with what I saw. I love the kids but I appreciate the walled area for providing 

an extra layer of security for the little ones as well as increasing their privacy, and that’s 

important these days!  Once again, thank you for constantly striving to improve the 

daycare.                              Sally Valentine                                        2317 Grove Avenue 

> Sent from my iPhone 
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